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Newsletter 

 
 
 
Christmas Dates For Your Diary 
18th December – Key Stage 1 Nativity, Sports Hall, 10am (please remember your tickets) 
19th December – Year 3/4 Christmas Performance, 2:15pm 
20th December – Nursery and Reception Christmas party 
21st December – finish for Christmas at 1:45pm 
 
Christmas Party 
Nursery and Reception classes are having their Christmas Party on Wednesday afternoon. Please 
send the children to school in their party clothes (but with sensible shoes and coat so they can play 
out!), and pick them up from the Sports Hall at 3:10pm. 
 
Carol Service 
On Thursday 21st December Birch, Ash and Oak classes will be going to St Cuthbert’s Church for a 
carol service. They will be walking there and back during the morning. 
 
Swimming 
A reminder that after Christmas Birch class will be starting swimming lessons on a weekly basis 
during school time. The first session will be on Tuesday 9th January, and the children will need a 
swimming costume, towel and swimming hat. 
 
Parking 
Please could we ask that you do not park on the double yellow lines or zigzags or on the pavement 
when dropping off/picking up children as this blocks the way for other people and poses a danger to 
the children, thank you. 
 
Christmas Holidays 
A final reminder that we finish for the Christmas Break at 1:45pm on Thursday 21st December. We 
would like to wish you all a Happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year, and look forward to seeing 
you all again on Monday 8th January. 
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